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This is obviously such a ridiculous and egregious proposal and if you can't see that you should not
be legislating or in the positions you hold.

It is obviously against nature, basic human rights and ownership. The fact anyone even thought of
such a proposal must not be human.
This is not serving the people, animals, nature, society or humanity. If you need the reasons why
explained to you then I refer you to the above paragraphs.


